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YEAR 1 VISION & HEARING YEAR 1 VISION & HEARING YEAR 1 VISION & HEARING YEAR 1 VISION & HEARING 
TESTTESTTESTTESTSSSS    
Wednesday 17

th
 January 2018 

 
YEAR 3&4 BOYS FOOTBALL YEAR 3&4 BOYS FOOTBALL YEAR 3&4 BOYS FOOTBALL YEAR 3&4 BOYS FOOTBALL 
LEAGUELEAGUELEAGUELEAGUE    AGAINST HASELTINEAGAINST HASELTINEAGAINST HASELTINEAGAINST HASELTINE    
Thursday18

th
 Jan 2018 

3.30-5pm at Haseltine School 
 
YEAR YEAR YEAR YEAR 5555&&&&6666    BOYS FOOTBALL BOYS FOOTBALL BOYS FOOTBALL BOYS FOOTBALL 
KIDS CUPKIDS CUPKIDS CUPKIDS CUP    
Tuesday 23

rd
 January 2018 

9-3.30pm Millwall Football Club 
 
KASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLYKASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLYKASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLYKASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLY    
Wednesday 24

th
 January 2018  

9.20am - Main School Hall 

 
RECEPTION PARENT/CARER RECEPTION PARENT/CARER RECEPTION PARENT/CARER RECEPTION PARENT/CARER 
DROPDROPDROPDROP----IN SESSIONIN SESSIONIN SESSIONIN SESSION    
Friday 26

th
 January 2018 

8.45-9.15am in respective classes 
 
YEAR YEAR YEAR YEAR 4444    ARETHUSA SCHOOL ARETHUSA SCHOOL ARETHUSA SCHOOL ARETHUSA SCHOOL 
JOURNEYJOURNEYJOURNEYJOURNEY    
Monday 29

th
 January to Friday 2

nd
 

February 2018 
 
KASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLYKASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLYKASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLYKASSI’S CLASS ASSEMBLY    
Wednesday 24

th
 January 2018  

9.20am - Main School Hall 

 
SPRING HALF TERMSPRING HALF TERMSPRING HALF TERMSPRING HALF TERM    
Monday 12

th
 February to Friday 

16
th
 February 2018 

Dear Kilmorie Families,  

A belated welcome back to the Spring term. It has been a very 
positive start and the children seem refreshed after the Christmas 
break.  

I am pleased to welcome back Marcus to Kilmorie.  He is settling in 
well with the Bear class!  New Nursery children are starting this term 
and we look forward to getting to know them and their families.  

Last term I wrote about the importance of children walking home on 
their own, being vigilant and following advice as suggested by the 
police.  We have included this again in the newsletter and the 
information has been shared with the older classes individually on 
the advice of the police due to incidents in the Lewisham and 
neighbouring areas over the last few months. The police’s advice is 
always to be vigilant but not alarmed.  

This term will be action packed as always and I look forward to 
seeing you at events.  We will keep you updated on dates for your 
diary.  

Happy New Year  

Liz  

CLASS ASSEMBLIES take place on a Wednesday at 9.20am and 
last around 15 minutes. This is an opportunity for children to share 
some of the work they have done in class. This half term’s class 
assemblies are as follows: 

Kassi’s Class  - 24th January 
Ellie’s Class  - 31st January 
Alice’s Class  - 7th February 

 

Parents and cares are most welcome to join us in the main hall. 
Tea/coffee and biscuits are available in the Community Room before 
or afterwards. 
 

RESCHEDULED YEAR 1 VISION AND HEARING TESTS 
Wednesday 17th January Forms were distributed last term for you to 
complete and return to the office only if you wish to opt out. 

ENRICHMENT CLUB ATTENDANCE A reminder to let the office 
know if your child is not attending a club on the day they are in 
school. 

TRIP LETTERS In future all correspondence concerning trips taking 
place during school hours will be communicated via email (rather 
than paper).  You will only be informed about trips and will not be 
required to give consent unless the trip falls outside of school hours.  
If you want to book a school packed lunch or volunteer for the trip 
you will need to complete the online form via the link in the email 
about the trip.  All payments are to be made via Parent Pay.  

 

See Safety News on page 2See Safety News on page 2See Safety News on page 2See Safety News on page 2    



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KILMORIE GOVERNORS email: KILMORIE GOVERNORS email: KILMORIE GOVERNORS email: KILMORIE GOVERNORS email: kilmoriegovernors@outlook.comkilmoriegovernors@outlook.comkilmoriegovernors@outlook.comkilmoriegovernors@outlook.com                                                                                                    Friday 12Friday 12Friday 12Friday 12thththth    January 2018January 2018January 2018January 2018    

SAFETY NEWS 
A reminder for parents to review how their children are walking 
home, now that the nights are drawing in: 
 

• Try not to walk alone – find a friend to walk with 

• Do not walk down a lane or unlit road that isn’t busy with 
traffic or pedestrians for a short cut. Take a longer route 
which is safer 

• If approached by someone and  feel unsafe start to run, yell 
loudly and head towards where there are people e.g. shops 

• Safe places include shops, schools, libraries, restaurants, 
take away shops, stations, bus stops where people are 
waiting 

• Speak to a known adult, if concerned about safety 

• Do not walk around with headphones in and a phone on 
display. 

• 999 is the number to call to reach the Police in an 
emergency 

 
HOLIDAY DATES 2018/19   (also available on our website) 

 

Autumn Term 1 Monday 3
rd

 September 2018 - Friday 19
th
 October 2018 

      (Children return on Wednesday 5
th

 September 2018) 
 
Half Term  Monday 22

nd
 October 2018 - Friday 26

th
 October 2018 

 
Autumn Term 2 Monday 29

th
 October 2018 - Friday 21

st
 December 2018 

  (Children finish on Thursday 20
th

 December 2018) 
 
Inset Day Friday 21

st
 December 2018 

 
Spring Term 1 Monday 7

th
 January 2019 Friday 15

th
 February 2019 

  (Children return on Tuesday 8
th

 January 2019) 
 
Half Term Monday 18

th 
February 2019 - Friday 22

nd
 February 2019 

 
Spring Term 2 Monday 25

th
 February 2019 - Friday 5

th
 April 2019 

 
Summer Term 1 Tuesday 23

rd
 April 2019–Friday 24

th
 May 2019 

 
Half Term Monday 27

th
 May 2019– Friday 31

st
 May 2019 

 
Summer Term 2 Monday 3

rd
 June 2019–Tuesday 23

rd
 July 2019 

 
Inset Day Friday 21

st
 June 2019   

 
INSET DAYS  PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 
3

rd
 September 2018  25

th
 December 2018   Christmas Day 

4
th

 September 2018 26
th

 December 2018   Boxing Day 
21

st
 December 20 18 1

st
 January 2019        New Year’s Day 

7
th

 January 2019  19
th

 April 2019        Good Friday 
21

st
 June 2019  22

nd
 April 2019        Easter Monday  

  6
th

 May 2019               Early May Day Holiday 
27

th 
May 2019             Spring Bank Holiday 

26
th

 August 2019        Summer Bank Holiday 

The following children        The following children        The following children        The following children        
received Certificates in received Certificates in received Certificates in received Certificates in 
AssemblyAssemblyAssemblyAssembly        

Hannah’s Class: Scarlett and 
Benas 
Vicky’s Class; Maria and Josiah  
Dena’s Class: Barney and Millie 
Alice’s Class:  Bilal and Lara 
Martha’s Class: Amy, Isabella 
and Luka 
Elis’ Class: Esteban and Layla 
Sarah & Fiona’s Class: Mehdi 
and Frida 
Daisy’s Music Awards for 
autumn term: Congratulations to 
Marlowe, Bella M, Julia O,  
Angel J, Ti-Jean and Asha 
 

ATTENDANCE AND ATTENDANCE AND ATTENDANCE AND ATTENDANCE AND 
PUNCTUALITYPUNCTUALITYPUNCTUALITYPUNCTUALITY    

06/09/201706/09/201706/09/201706/09/2017----12/01/201812/01/201812/01/201812/01/2018    
It is important that children arrive 
at school by 8.55am the latest and 
attend every day of the school 
week. Have a look at the table 
below.  
 

Can you catch up with Fiona & 
Sarah’s class at 97.49%? 
 

    
ClassClassClassClass    

06/09/201706/09/201706/09/201706/09/2017----12/01/201812/01/201812/01/201812/01/2018    
Attendance  Attendance  Attendance  Attendance      PunctualityPunctualityPunctualityPunctuality    

Alan 97.33% 99.30% 

Alice 96.50% 99.06% 

Ashleigh 96.62% 99.09% 

Dena 96.54% 99.72% 
Dominic 96.35% 99.01% 

Ellie 96.49% 99.07% 

Elis 96.75% 98.97% 

Fiona/Sarah 97.49%97.49%97.49%97.49%    99.63% 

Hannah 96.86% 98.91% 

Kassi 96.54% 98.69% 
Kate 96.77% 99.44% 

Marcus 93/92% 99.23% 

Martha/Lisa 95.49% 98.66% 

Naomi 96.79% 99.54% 

Nora 96.25% 97.65% 
Philippa 96.81% 99.77% 

Sabrina 94.95% 99.00% 

Sarah 97.28% 98.68% 

Shona 97.44% 98.87% 

Valerie 94.77% 97.14% 

The attendance cup 
winners for last week 

were Dena’s class with 
100%.  This week’s joint 

winners are Alan and 
Sarah’s classes also with 

100%! 

KILMORIE WRAP AROUND CARE NEWS 
Wrap Around Care Contact Number – 07825 777827 
Louisa Hopper – Manager 
 

The February half term play scheme is now full.  Payment is 
due by 30th January 2018. 
If you have been notified of an outstanding balance on your 
account, please could you settle this as soon as possible. 

Thank You – Wrap Around Team 
 


